
 
 

Town of Bristol, Rhode Island 
   Department of Community Development 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
THE BRISTOL PLANNING BOARD  

 TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

The Bristol Technical Review Committee (TRC) will hold a meeting, in person, 
on Wednesday, August 28th, 2024 at 10:00am 

at Department of Community Development Conference Room 
235 High Street (former Reynolds School), 1st Floor, Bristol, RI 

 

AGENDA 
  
Master Plan Phase review for Major Land Development proposal to construct a new Mt. Hope 
High School, including new tennis courts and athletic fields, at 199 Chestnut Street and to 
demolish the existing high school building. Owner: Town of Bristol / Applicant: Bristol Warren 
Regional School District/Lisa Pecora, Perkins Eastman, applicant representative.  Zoned: Public 
Institutional.  Assessor’s Plat 117 Lots 3-7  Waiver requested for requirement that  RIDEM 
Wetlands Permit be submitted as part of Preliminary Phase Application.  

 
Scanned copies of all applications and supporting materials are available on the Town of Bristol 
website: https://bristol-ri.municodemeetings.com/.  

 
For questions on above plans please call 253-7000, ext. 147 or email dwilliamson@bristolri.gov 

 
“In no case shall the recommendation of the TRC be binding on the Board in its activities or 
decisions” 

 

Diane M. Williamson, AICP 
Administrative Officer 

 
 
 

Posted: August 22, 2024 
By: mbw 
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